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Title
Court Facilities: Naming Request for the Existing, Unnamed Courthouse in Roseville (Action
Required)

Summary
The Court Facilities Advisory Committee and its Subcommittee on Courthouse Names recommends approving
the request to name the existing, unnamed courthouse in the Bill Santucci Justice Center in the City of
Roseville as the Howard G. Gibson Courthouse. This approval provides a name for the existing courthouse that
was constructed in 2008 and after a former member of the bench of the Superior Court of Placer County.

Recommendation
The Court Facilities Advisory Committee and its Subcommittee on Courthouse Names recommends that the
Judicial Council, effective October 27, 2015, approve the request to name the existing, unnamed courthouse in
the Bill Santucci Justice Center in the City of Roseville as the Howard G. Gibson Courthouse.
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